8/8/24, 3:33 PM Mail - JHandeland@nomealaska.org

RE: External Email APMA F20242875 Bonanza Channel Placer - IPOP
LLC

DNR, DMLW Mining Fairbanks (DNR sponsored) <dnr.fox.mining@alaska.gov>
Wed 8/7/2024 10:02 AM

ToJohn Handeland <JHandeland@nomealaska.org>; DNR, DMLW Mining Fairbanks (DNR sponsored) <dnr.fbx.mining@alaska.gov>;

Hello John,

Thank you for the comments.
| will forward the request for a public hearing to my supervisors.

~Charlene Bringhurst
DNR/DMLW

(907)458-6887
charlene.bringhurst@alaska.gov

From: John Handeland <JHandeland@nomealaska.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 4:53 PM

To: DNR, DMLW Mining Fairbanks (DNR sponsored) <dnr.fbx.mining@alaska.gov>
Subject: APMA F20242875 Bonanza Channel Placer - IPOP LLC

importance: High

You don't often get email from jhandeland@nomealaska.org. Learn why, this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please find attached letter opposed to the APMA application by IPOP LLC to mine in the Bonanza Channel east of Nome.

Thank you,
John K. Handeland

Mayor

CITY OF NOME
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